
.
After careful and conscientious consideration of the entire
record, the Board found the evidence submitted was insufficient
to establish the existence of probable material error or
injustice.

The Board found you enlisted in the Navy on 17 March 1964 at the
age of 17. Your record reflects that on 25 May 1964 you received
nonjudicial punishment (NJP) for assault. The punishment imposed
was correctional custody for 30 days and forfeitures totalling
$78. On 16 November 1964 you received NJP for dereliction in the
performance of your duties. The punishment imposed was extra
duty and restriction for 45 days.

Your record further reflects that on 4 January 1965 you received
NJP for signing a false official statement and possession of
civilian clothing aboard ship. The punishment imposed for was
restriction and extra duty for 30 days. Shortly thereafter, on
11 February 1965, you were convicted by summary court-martial
(SCM) of absence from your appointed place of duty and failure to
obey a lawful order. You were sentenced to restriction and extra
duty for 14 days. On 13 and 16 April 1965 you received NJP for
absence from your appointed place of duty and larceny. A week
later, on 23 April 1965, you were convicted by SCM of dereliction
in the performance of your duties. You were sentenced to
forfeitures totalling $55, confinement at hard labor for one
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Dear

This is in reference to your application for correction of your
naval record pursuant to the provisions of Title 10, United
States Code, Section 1552.

A three-member panel of the Board for Correction of Naval
Records, sitting in executive session, considered your
application on 13 April 1999. Your allegations of error and
injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative
regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this
Board. Documentary material considered by the Board consisted of
your application, together with all material submitted in support
thereof, your naval record, and applicable statutes, regulations,
and policies.
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